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Pre-K Students
School AM PM Full day

Little 
Raiders
University

11 18 3



Academics
As part of our curriculum last month we had a 
large focus on Science. We studied the moon 
and the various phases of the moon. As part of 
the curriculum we took bites out of Oreo cookies 
and talked about what phase of the moon it 
looked like. We studied winter, winter weather  
and penguins. We talked about Martin Luther 
King and had a celebration for all he 
accomplished. Irving Elementary School had a 
puppet show about Ananzi the Spider at a 
community meeting that we attended which the 
students thoroughly enjoyed. We also had a 
very fun birthday celebration for one of the 
students.   



Human Capital

Professional Development:

       We watched a webinar on the Brigance Testing in the Preschool classroom and

 practiced testing each other and our students.  

   

We are in the self study process with our NAEYC accreditation.



Operations

Our first day at the new 
Preschool was January 
5, 2015. The students 
were amazed at how 
beautiful and big the new 
school is. The ribbon 
cutting was January 
15,2015 and was well 
attended.  



Culture & Climate

We are in the process of having 
the signage created. We are 
using Executive Sign 
Management LLC, Mike Breault.

We are also having t-shirts and 
sweatshirts with Little Raiders 
University and the Derby arrow 
as part of the logo designed. We 
are using Blanchette Sporting 
Goods Inc. 


